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Acquisition of Land for West Industrial Multi-Use Corridor 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration be authorized to purchase a 0.042-acre portion of ISC 

Parcel No. 119876114 from the Saskatoon Food Bank Incorporated for $20,790.00; 
and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to have the agreement executed by His Worship 
the Mayor and the City Clerk under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on October 17, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
October 17, 2022 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services. 


